
 

Dear Mr Green,   

Thank you for referring the modification application for public domain works within Barangaroo 

South and Barangaroo Central to Sydney Water. 

We have reviewed the modification application and have determined that this modification does not 

require assessment by Sydney Water at this stage.  

Please let me know if you have any further questions.  

Yours sincerely, 

Wai Ting Andy Ng | Student Town Planner 

Growth Planning & Development 

Liveable City Solutions 

Sydney Water, Level 7, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

 

Ph 02 8849 6073 

andy.ng@sydneywater.com.au 

 

 

mailto:andy.ng@sydneywater.com.au

